
Reasons for the Call-In  

 

I am writing to formally request that the decision made by the Cabinet regarding the provision of 
a leisure centre in Farnborough (Report No. REG2501) be called in for further examination. 

 

We believe that the decision has been made with insufficient information, and there are 
significant concerns regarding the lack of public consultation on the revised proposals. Since 
the last public consultation, the proposals have changed considerably, and the current leisure 
mix of facilities does not align with the needs and expectations outlined by the residents of the 
borough during that consultation. 

 

Given these issues, we believe it is essential for the decision to be thoroughly reviewed and 
reconsidered to ensure that it meets the requirements of our community and is based on a fully 
informed and transparent process. 

 

We look forward to your confirmation of this call-in request and to participating in any further 
steps required. 

 

Kind regards, 

Martin Tennant  

Gareth Lyon 

Sue Carter 

Stuart Trussler 

Paul Taylor 

----- 

  


